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Representatives of the entity administrations for geodetic and real property affairs and the CILAP Project
met with a new Development Cooperation Adviser to the Embassy of the Kingdom of Sweden in Bosnia
and Herzegovina, Mme Marie Bergstrom, on 23 September 2014 in Banja Luka, in the offices of the
Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of the Republika Srpska.
 They met to brief the new Development Cooperation Adviser to the Embassy of the Kingdom of Sweden
on the competencies of the entity administrations for geodetic and real property affairs and the activities
that are implemented by them, as well as to present to her status of implementation of the activities under
the CILAP Project so far and plan for implementation of the activities under the CILAP Project going



forward.
 On behalf of the Embassy of the Kingdom of Sweden, the meeting was also attended by Nedim Bukvić,
while on behalf of the CILAP Project, it was attended by Anđa Zimić, Project Director, and Šeho Zimić
and Dejan Jeremić, Consultants. On behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property
Affairs of FBiH, the meeting was attended by Željko Obradović, Director, and Nedžad Pašalić, Assistant
Director, while on behalf of the Republic Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs of the
Republika Srpska, it was attended by Miloš Komljenović, Director, and Darko Mišković, Adviser to
Director.
 The meeting was a constructive and working one, with the agreement of all its participants to further
continue with the implementation of the CILAP Project, as well as with the cooperation of the Kingdome
of Sweden and Bosnia and Herzegovina on the improvement of the land administration in Bosnia and
Herzegovina.
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